
400 Block San Bruno Avenue
3/22/2022

• Most of the campers were in the 300 and 400 blocks of 
Vermont before November 2022

• Police have been called numerously in the last 4 months
• HOT has visited the site
• HSOC has visited the site.
• The Campers refuse to take advantace of any offers the city 

has made.
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